
From August 2024 thru approximately July 2026, the STEM building construction site will be closed.  This site is directly adjacent to 
the existing Canyon Hall construction site and the pedestrian path which previously traveled along the south edge of the fenced 
area will be closed.  This map shows phase 2 of the project and will be updated as needed.  Pedestrians are encouraged to utilize 
the new Bobcat Trail to get around the construction sites. 


